

October 30, 2023
Kerry F. Thompson
Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry
Northern Arizona University
South San Francisco Street
Flagstaff, AZ 86011-0001

Dear Dr. Thompson,

Thank you for your request for verification of your status as an American Chemical Society approved program. The chemistry program within the Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry at Northern Arizona University is currently in good standing and has been approved by the ACS.

Northern Arizona University first received ACS Approval in 1970 and was last reviewed in March 2023. Approved programs are asked to submit reports every 6 years to reaffirm their approval status. Your program's next report will be due in June of 2028, at which point your program will be re-reviewed for continued certification.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Michelle M. Brooks, Ph.D.

Assistant Director, Office of Higher Education Staff Liaison, Committee on Professional Training